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WELCOME TO WHSG

My name is Ms Muir and I will be your 
Head of Year when you join in 

September.

I understand that leaving primary school and 
starting secondary school can feel a little daunting. 

It’s an important step in your lives - I still 
remember my own first day at secondary school!

With this in mind, we’ve put together this magazine 
as a present for you. All the articles are written by 
the current Year 7 pupils, to give you a flavour of 
school life & reassure you that you are going to be 

very welcome.

Enjoy reading the articles and don’t worry about 
remembering all of the information – it will soon 

become clear to you once you settle into school life.

We hope you have as much fun reading the magazine 
as we had making it.

I look forward to meeting you all in September…



















































SEE YOU IN 
SEPTEMBER!


